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Last month at the Middle School. . . 
 
The first full week of school was spent getting 
ourselves into a new schedule, some of us are still 
working on that!  Our themes for the month were; 
Back to school, Things that go, The Ocean and 
The Jungle.  We played lots of games outside 
(sharks and minnows seems to be the favorite!), 
played games inside as well and made quite a 
few crafts.  The older kids have been doing a lot 
of free art, and we hope to continue with that 
because their imaginations are wonderful!  The 
kids also put on a talent show for us, we hope you 
got to see some of the pictures and videos that 
were posted on our Facebook page! 
We did have the homework club sign up out, if 
you missed it and would like your child to do their 
homework at the program, please let one of the 
staff know.  As always, it is still your responsibility 
to check and make sure it is complete! 

Last month at the Primary School. . . 

 

The first month back at school flew by! The 

children are always excited to come down to 

the cafeteria and play with their friends 

after school. This past month we built our own 

cars using different shapes, made crabs using 

our handprints, played with bubbles outside, 

and enjoyed playing with cars! Unfortunately, 

we are going into October with two less staff. 

The children helped make good-bye cards and 

a special gift for both of them. We wish them 

good luck and they will be missed by all of the 

little ones and the staff​! 
  

 
 

Our annual Halloween Family Pizza Party 
will be on Tuesday, October 23rd at 6:00 pm 
in the Middle School Cafeteria.  Please look 
for the sign up sheets at the program if you 
are interested in attending! 

Gluten Free Pumpkin Playdough! 
Canned pumpkin, cornstarch and pumpkin pie spice 

Stir the pumpkin until smooth, add enough spice to make it 
smell nice, slowly add the cornstarch.  Once the dough 
starts “drying out”, you want to switch to kneading.  The 
dough should roll into a ball but not stick to your hands. 

Have fun playing with it! 

Parent reminders. . . 
● November tuition is due on or before Saturday, 

October 20th. 
● Please make sure your child has sneakers every 

day for outdoor play! 
● Please remember to notify the program f your 

child will not be in attendance. 
● O.K. Kids will be closed on Monday, October 8th. 

What’s happening. . . 
Themes for next month are: 

Week of. . . 

10/1 - Farms 

10/8 - Nature 

10/15 - The Fall 

10/22 - Halloween 

10/29 - Halloween 
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